
 

 

April 2024 

Save the Date 

1st  School Closed 
Easter Monday 

2nd   Sibling 
Applications Due 

12th  
Kids Reptile 
Show 
Sponsored by 
Parents Club 

24th  Ms. Armine’s 
Birthday 

June 21st  
Summer 
Program and 
Graduation! 

 
Firehouse School 

1923 North Allen Ave. 
Altadena, CA 91001 

(626) 798-2865 
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Parents Club News 

Why we do what we do! 

Parents Club and FHS staff thank 

the families and community of FHS 

for all your support throughout the 

year! By supporting our club efforts, 

you have been able to raise funds 

for our school making it possible to 

meet our school needs: providing 

in-house field trips, playground 

climbing structures, bicycles, new 

decking, enrichment programs, and 

many classroom items. 

 

We are now entering Spring, the 

home stretch of the school year. We 

are looking forward to providing 

our children and school with some 

final needs for the last term. We 

need to fund a few end-of-year 

activities, such as a woodworking 

day, drumming music experience, 

bubbles…and who doesn’t want a 

Pump-n-Splash fun day! 

 
Friendly Reminders 

• School is a Peanut Free Zone! 

Nothing with peanuts please. 

 

• Please be sure to have updated 

cell phone, work number and 

email contact info with your 

child's name.  

 

• Please read all posted notices, so 

that your child won’t miss out on 

any planned events. 

 

• Be conscious of your child’s 

health, illness spreads quickly. 

Please keep your child home, if 

they are sick and inform school, 

if they will be out.  

 

• Tuition checks are due on or 

before the 5th of each month – 

late fees will be assessed. 

 

 

 

• Ms. Aru’s and Ms. Soni’s 

students are expected to hand in 

homework on time. Please 

encourage your children to 

finish in a timely manner. 

 

• It is mandatory to wear the red 

Firehouse School T-Shirt every 

Friday.  Please try to remember, 

so your kids come to school 

dressed in the t-shirt. 

 

• Please follow all FHS Covid 

guidelines.  

 
A Special Thank You… 

❖ Thank you to Parents Club for 

helping and organizing the 

Open House. 

 

❖ Thank you to Samantha 

McCarthy (Mack’s mom) for 

the face painting at the Open 

House. 

 

❖ Thank you to Nicole Drake 

(Abby’s mom) for the pottery 

painting class for Abby’s 

birthday party at FHS. 

 

❖ Thank you to the Parents Club 

for supporting FHS with the 

teachers’ Wish Lists for each 

classroom. The kids are 

enjoying the activities funded 

by Parents Club. 
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